Krista Day

I don't believe this proposed Clean Vehicles Program and the real devastating repercussions on the
citizens of Washington has not been thoroughly and logically thought through. There are too many
factors that do not support your clean energy goal that has been presented to us. Our lawmakers
should take into account first what is best for it's citizens, not harmful, while making smart and
logical needed changes to using our God given earthly resources. Clean energy is good, but not at
the cost of harming the people.

1) The batteries are made from rare material and very expensive to replace for the car owners. The
batteries can also emit toxic fumes.

2) Most electricity used to power electric vehicles is generated from non-renewable energy sources,
which can have a negative impact on both our health and the environment.

3) These electric cars will also be very expensive to buy will where the majority of working class
and those in lower socioeconomic classes won't be able to afford.

4)The electric supply is not capable to support the demand it will have on our electric grid

& can't be there in the time frame purposed. We will be dealing with power grid failures which will
bring on so many more problems.

5) We the people will continue to be taxed more and more to pay for this very expensive program
and we are already burdened with the highest inflation and taxes

Please think of a better solution that won't have such a catastrophic effect on us

Thank you!
Tim and Krista Day



